
 
 

Dear AllocaƟon Applicant,  
 
Thank you for your interest in the Rotary Club of Cumberland to help support your organizaƟon 
or group, and our allocaƟon process. 
 
Cumberland Rotarians work hard to raise much needed Įnancial support for our community. 
Funds raised are distributed through an allocaƟon process that involves a commiƩee of 
members who review applicaƟons.  
 
The Rotary Club of Cumberland will accept allocaƟon requests June 1 – July 31, 2025 with 
awards announced in August. Award checks will be presented at a Rotary meeƟng in the fall (to 
be scheduled).  
 
All prospecƟve applicants are required to follow the AllocaƟon Process Guidelines.  
The applicaƟon can be found at hƩps://www.cumberlandrotary.com/allocaƟon-requests. 
 
QuesƟons concerning the AllocaƟon Process should be directed to Kathy Staīord, Chair at 
jandkstaīord@atlanƟcbb.net.  
 
Emailed applicaƟons are preferred and must be sent by July 31, 2025. If submiƫng via USPS, the 
applicaƟon must be postmarked by that date and sent to: Kathy Staīord, AllocaƟon Chair, 312 
Prince George Street, Cumberland, MD 21502.  
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